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RR Mergers Advises Railroad Bridge Construction Company on the Sale to 

Canadian Rail Contractor 

  

ST. LOUIS, Mo., Dec 19, 2017 (BUSINESS WIRE) – RR Mergers & Acquisitions, specialist in 

the sale of rail sector companies, announces the sale of Pittsburg Bottom Line Company, a Texas 

based railroad bridge contractor, to Canadian based Allied Track Services. 

A leading provider of critical railroad bridge infrastructure construction throughout the Southwest 

and Midwest U.S., Bottom Line is based in Pittsburg, Texas. 

From four locations across Canada, Allied Track Services is a contractor of choice for railroad 

maintenance-of-way and related rail services.  

The sale of Bottom Line represents another marquee transaction for RR Mergers in the rail sector. 

 

For more information, contact Jack Sickles, 314 878-1414x227, jack@rrmergers.com 

 

mailto:jack@rrmergers.com

